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Elimination of Weight Class Stickers 
 

Historically, trucks with a registered weight of 5,001 pounds or greater were required to display a registration 
class sticker in their windshield. This was an antiquated and unreliable indicator for law enforcement and 
inconvenient for the industry/vehicle owners. PennDOT published its intent to eliminate registration weight class 
stickers in the Pennsylvania bulletin in May of 2020.  

The final regulatory package was submitted to the Independent Regulatory Review Commission (IRRC) and 
approved on December 9, 2021. The effective date for the removal of weight class stickers is January 29, 2022. 
All motor vehicle forms and publications related to registrations weight class stickers are being updated to 
remove the reference of a “weight class sticker.”  The updated forms will be available on our website at 
www.dmv.pa.gov. 

All weight class stickers in your agent inventory should be destroyed effective January 31, 2022. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Driver and Vehicle 
Services Update 

Bureau of Motor Vehicles – Research and Support Operations Section 
P.O. Box 68031, Harrisburg, PA 17106-8031 

This bulletin may be downloaded by visiting the Driver and Vehicle Services 
website at www.dmv.pa.gov 

Tom Wolf, Governor  Yassmin Gramian, Secretary 
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